From: Gentry, Jamaica@DOT <Jamaica.Gentry@dot.ca.gov> \"*
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2019 3:44 PM &\V{ \y\ ©
To: tinnahcm@mail.fresnostate.edu rb\

Cc: OPR State Clearinghouse; Navarro, Michael@DOT

Subject: Caltrans comments for the New Student Union Project (SCH 2019029015)
Attachments: FSU Student Union - SCH2019029015.pdf

Hello Tinnah,

Caltrans has no comment for the New Student Union Project (SCH 2019029015). Thank you
for including our agency in the review process.

Best regards,

Jamaica Gentry

Associate Transportation Planner
Caltrans - District 6

P: (559) 488-7307

Govemor's Offics of Planning & Regearoy,
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